
2011 St. Patrick's Day Parade 
Beneficiary Application

 
Thank you for your interest in the Lawrence St. Patrick’s Day Parade!  
Through the continued generosity of our community, the numerous activities 
associated with the St. Patrick’s Day Parade have been able to donate money as 
well as needed supplies and gifts to selected Lawrence/Douglas County children’s 
charities for 24 years now.   

 
Finalists will be asked to make a presentation on or about Tuesday, October 12th to the Parade 
Committee stating why their organization should be selected as a recipient of St. Patrick’s Parade 
proceeds.  If chosen, we ask that the charity actively participate in the promotion of St. Patrick’s 
Day charity functions, attend those functions, assist with identifying potential contributors and 
display overall enthusiasm for our cause.   
 
Thank you for your application.  We look forward to meeting you and hearing about your charity. 
 
Applications are due (by email or hardcopy) by 5:00 pm Friday, October 1, 2010. 
 
The St. Patrick’s Day Parade Committee:  
Deb Drummet and Mike Lohmann, Executive Co-Chairs  
Margaret Perkins-McGuinness, Charity Coordinator 
P.O. Box 1702  
Lawrence, KS 66044    
(785) 218-3967 
mpm@ku.edu  
 
Name of Organization:       
 
Service Location: 
 
Mailing Address: 
 
Contact Person(s): 
 Address: 

Phone: (Day)      (Evening)        (Cell) 
E-mail: 

 
What is your organization’s primary function/mission? 
 
Who do you primarily serve? What percentage of your service recipients are 
under the age of 18? 
 
How are you currently funded? Please list your top three sources of funding (i.e. 
public funding, individual contributions, United Way, etc.) 
1. 
2. 
3. 
 
Are you currently a not-for-profit (what is your IRS designation)?  
 
Please attach a list of your board members and officers. 
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In one page, please provide the following information. This is your chance to 
share your mission, your needs, and your ideas with the committee. 
-Why does your organization need funds from the Lawrence St. Patrick’s Day Parade? 
-If selected to receive funds, how will your agency utilize the funds? 
-Please provide a simple budget range for the projects or programs for which you seek funding. 
-What additional information would you like to share with the committee? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPLICATION DUE (IN OUR HANDS) 5:00 Friday, October 1, 2010. 
Please submit application by mail or email to the contact addresses 
listed above. 
Please contact the Charity Coordinator by phone (785.218.3967) or email 
(mpm@ku.edu) with any questions. Or info@lawrencestpatricksdayparade.com  
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